Sent: 21/07/2020 10:09:12 AM
Subject: Online Submission

21/07/2020

MS Lindsay Brain

12 The Strand ST

Dee Why NSW 2099
lindseyjayneharrison@gmail.com

RE: DA2020/0661 - 7356 / 1167221 Huston Parade NORTH CURL CURL NSW 2099
Please do not allow this DA to go ahead.

There are already a number of recreational spaces with monstrous mobile phone towers on the
Northern Beaches e.g. Beverley Job Park, Collaroy Plateau Park. We do not need anymore.

This is also close to a public school attended by 1000 children. The Dept of Education
recommends that mobile phone towers are at least 500m from a school and this will be just

300m.

Again, please do not allow this to happen.



